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Congratulates Judge Rebecca Dallet and Michael Screnock on the campaigns they have
across the state. Hopes supporters will never stop fighting for working people and
Wisconsin families.

  

  

MADISON - Following election returns Michael Screnock and Rebecca Dallet  have advanced to
the April General Election for the State Supreme  Court. They will face off on the April 3rd ballot.

 In response Tim Burns released the following statement:

 I want to take a moment to congratulate Judge Rebecca Dallet and Michael  Screnock on the
campaigns they have across the state. My campaign and I  have worked incredibly hard and
fought passionately for what we  believed in, but unfortunately, we came up short.

 I hope my supporters will never stop fighting for working people until  we restore power back to
Wisconsin families from the hands of a  privileged few. There’s so much work to do in 2018, and
I know that  Working Families Party, Citizen Action of Wisconsin, AFT local 212,  AFSCME, the
TAA and Our Wisconsin Revolution will be leading the charge  to ensure a Wisconsin that works
for everyone, not just the wealthy and  well-connected.

 In the coming days, I will be returning to private life, but I will  continue to be a fierce partner
with my supporters, their issues and the  candidates they support.
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